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Public lands are an Oregon treasure. We need to focus new development inside 

cities and towns where they can best be supported by infrastructure and public 

services. This is especially important where affordable housing is concerned that 

would serve populations that may be particularly needy of health, education and 

transportation services and job opportunities.  


